
 
 
 
 

May 10, 2024 
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro,  

I am requesting funding for the City of Tualatin’s Police Station Resiliency and Continuity 
Initiative in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Tualatin. 
The project is located at 8650 SW Tualatin Rd, 97062.  

Funds will be used for the replacement of failing HVAC units, heating components in the 
evidence area, replacing the building’s fire panel, and the replacement of the station’s walkway 
to ensure ADA compliance. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the 
police station provides a critical public service by preserving public safety and offering a 
gathering space to promote community policing practices.   

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized in 42 
U.S.C.5305(a)(1), 5305(a)(2), 5305(a)(4), and 5305(a)(5).  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family.  

Sincerely, 
 
 
Andrea Salinas 
Member of Congress  

 


